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Reminder

Friday 10th May 2024

What’s have we been up to?
We have had a very busy week this week 
looking at plants. We have enjoyed 
looking at the flowers at the park and 
drawing some we found. We helped plant 
lots of different seeds in our garden 
planters and learning about how they 
grow and what we need to do to care for 
them. In maths we have enjoyed looking 
at shape. We explored the outside area to 
find lots of different 2D Shapes. 
Next Week…

P.E. Days are Tuesday 
and Thursday - Please 
can children come in 
trainers/pumps and 
suitable clothing. 
Thanks. . 

We will be looking at plants more. We 
will be exploring the text “The Tiny 
Seed”. The children will continue to 
observe our plants and caterpillars and 
in maths we will be looking at 3D 
Shapes.


